
From: Bernd Brandle
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission
Cc: anyabailis@yahoo.com
Subject: Proposed street Vacation for SW Greenleaf Ct east of SW Greenleaf Drive (RWA #9234) Testimony
Date: Friday, September 30, 2022 9:22:31 AM

Dear Members of the Planning & Sustainability Commission:

Per the notice of the hearing for 10/25/2022, we wish to submit to the record this letter of
support for the efforts that our neighbor Steve Romero has been making to vacate the portion
of the Greenleaf Court between our properties. We have reviewed the proposal and spoken on
numerous occasions about his plans. As such, we wish to offer our full unqualified support to
vacate this portion of Greenleaf Ct.

Please contact us should you have any further questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Bernd Brandle & Anya Bailis
4110 SW Greenleaf Ct, Portland, OR 97221
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